
 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday Vigil 

 

  4:00 pm—St. Francis 
  5:00 pm—St. Benedict 
 

Sunday 

 

  8:00 am—St. Benedict 
  9:00 am—St. Francis 
10:00 am—St. Benedict 
 
Mass times are subject to change.  
For the latest mass and confession 
schedule, please see inside the 
bulletin.  Both daily and weekend 
masses are livestreamed on our 
website. 

St. Francis of Assisi Church 

3609 Washington Avenue 
Finleyville, PA 15332 

 

St. Benedict the Abbot Church 

120 Abington Drive 
McMurray, PA 15317 

 

St. Isaac Jogues Church 

1216 Collins Avenue 
Jefferson Hills, PA 15025 

 

PhonePhonePhonePhone: 724-941-9406      724-348-7145 
 

WebsiteWebsiteWebsiteWebsite:  www.john23.org 
 

FlocknoteFlocknoteFlocknoteFlocknote: stbenedicttheabbot2.flocknote.com 
 

Like us on Facebook Facebook Facebook Facebook at St. John XXIII Parish 

We are glad to have you join us. You are welcome to join our 
parish community.  You can register by calling the Parish Office 
or filling out the registration form on our website.  If you are 
interested in learning more about the Catholic faith, contact the 
Parish Office. 
 

Communion to the Sick 

If you are unable to attend Mass because of sickness or age, we 
are happy to bring the Eucharist to you.  Contact the Parish 
Office to schedule a visit. 
 

Anointing of the Sick 

If you are seriously ill or having surgery, please contact a priest 
to be anointed and receive both the spiritual and physical gifts 
which this sacrament can give. 
 

Baptism 

Please call the Parish Office to enroll in the monthly preparation 
class of prayer, learning and discussion prior to having your child 
baptized. 
 

Marriage 

Please contact one of the priests at least six months prior to the 
requested date. Pre-marriage classes are required. 

Welcome 

Clergy 

Rev. Robert M. Miller 

Pastor 

724-941-9406, ext. 290 
fr.bob@john23.org 

Rev. Mr. Victor P. Satter 

Deacon 

724-348-9649 
vsatter1@comcast.net 

Rev. Pierre M. Falkenhan 

Sr. Parochial Vicar 

724-941-9406, ext. 291 
fr.bud@john23.org  

Rev. David W. Green  

Parish Chaplin 

724-941-9406, ext. 292 
fr.dave@john23.org 



Thirty�second Sunday in Ordinary Time�

Mass Intentions:  November 8�15�

�

Sunday, November 8�Thirty�second Sunday 

in Ordinary Time�

Saturday Vigil�

�4:00 pm�  St. Francis: Sheryl Macuga (Macuga 

Family)�

�5:00 pm� St. Benedict: Lena Menozzi (Marge 

Bergstedt)�

Sunday�

�8:00 am� St. Benedict: George Frost (Ben’s Men)�

�9:00 am� St. Francis: For the People of the Parish�

10:00 am�St. Benedict: Josephine & Edward Bradley 

(Ed Bradley)�

�

Monday, November 9�Dedication of the 

Lateran Basilica�

�8:30 am� St. Benedict: Timothy Hramika (Hramika 

Family)�

�9:00 am� St. Francis: Christine Matthews (Vamos 

Family)�

�

Tuesday, November 10�Saint Leo the Great�

�9:00 am� St. Francis: Bill Pisarcik (Judy & Rich 

Trypus)�

�

Wednesday, November 11�Saint Martin of 

Tours�

�8:30 am� St. Benedict: Priscilla Bayer (Dan & Kay 

Bayer)�

�9:00 am� St. Francis: Frank Tiboni (Vamos Family)�

�

Thursday, November 12�Saint Josaphat�

�8:30 am� St. Benedict: Reid Granger (St. Vincent de 

Paul Society)�

�

Friday, November 13�Saint Frances Xavier 

Cabrini�

�8:30 am� St. Benedict: Kristi Lynn Kitsko (The 

Shanafelt Family)�

�9:00 am� St. Francis: In Thanksgiving (Carol & Jack 

Schneider)�

�

Saturday, November 14�Weekday�

Saturday Vigil�

�4:00 pm�  St. Francis: Martin Valeri (Carl & Teri 

Valeri)�

�5:00 pm� St. Benedict: Samuel Lioon (Jeff & Diane 

Lioon)�

�

Sunday, November 15�Thirty�third Sunday 

in Ordinary Time�

�8:00 am� St. Benedict: Michael Stuaffer (Wife, 

Cheryl Stauffer)�

�9:00 am� St. Francis: Zach Fulton (McKenzie 

Family)�

10:00 am�St. Benedict: For the Souls of John & Doris 

Herald (David Herald)�

Reminder to All Parishioners�

�

As we see an uptick in Covid�19 cases, we want to 

be sure that anyone who is ill, has experienced 

any symptoms of Covid�19, or has traveled 

outside of our local area, should not plan on 

attending any masses at this time.  This is a 

safety precaution for everyone.�

The St. Francis Sanctuary Candle burns this week�

in Memory of Matthew, Ryan & Timothy Hramika�

requested by Parents, Cathy & Rob Hramika�

�

The St. Benedict Sanctuary Candle burns this week�

in Memory of Rosemary Fitzgerald�

requested by Diane Lioon�

�

The St. Francis Flowers are�

for the Birthday of Michael Inks�

requested by Wife, Jackie�

and�

the Birthday of Daughters, Lorraine Belida �

and Carol Arnold�

requested by Mom & Dad�

�

The St. Benedict Bread & Wine are�

in Memory of Reiland & Werthman Parents�

requested by Jim & Cheryl Reiland�

“The bridegroom came and those who were 

ready went into the wedding feast with him. 

Then the door was locked. Afterwards the 

other virgins came and said, ‘Lord, Lord, 

open the door for us!’ But he said in reply, 

‘Amen, I say to you, I do not know you.’”�

�Mt 25:10b�12�



November 8, 2020�

Mass on Peters Township Cable TV�

�

The video of our livestreamed Sunday Mass can be 

see on the Peters Towship Cable TV on Comcast 

Channel 7 or Verizon Channel 38 at 9:30 pm Sunday 

evenings.�

Confessions �

�

Saturday Confessions will be held at St. Benedict at 

11:00 am.  We will be located under pop�up tents 

between the Church and O’Brien Hall.  Please line up 

down the long sidewalk between the buildings being 

careful to observe 6�ft. social distancing.  � �

Outdoor Communion �

�

On Wednesday after the �

8:30 am Mass at St. Benedict and 

9:00 am Mass at St. Francis, we will 

have Outdoor Communion for those 

who feel they cannot attend Mass.  

We will also have Outdoor 

Communion after the 5:00 pm Mass 

at St. Benedict on Saturday.�

St. John XXIII Christian Women 

Meeting�Thursday, November 19�

�

All women from our church are invited to our 

November meeting, Thursday, November 19 at 

12:30�pm in St. Benedict Church.  For reservations 

call Mary Ann Cunningham at 724 941 5225 or Mary 

Ann Campbell at 724 941 4297.  �

�

We are having a “Baby Shower”. No, it’s not for one 

of us.  Our speakers are Marge Becker and Megan 

Gerber, from Lifeline of Southwestern PA.  We are 

asking all our women to bring an unwrapped baby 

gift for a boy or girl, ages 12 months 24 months.  This 

is a very worthwhile charity.  We will also be playing 

“Baby Bingo” with prizes.�

�

There will NOT be a lunch.  Please wear a mask and 

keep social distancing.  With our love of children in 

need, I know all the women of St. John will be 

generous.  God be with you and your families, 

keeping you safe and healthy�

�

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO EVERYONE!��

Welcome New Parishioners�

�

Today, Sunday, November 8, we would like to 

welcome any new families who have registered in the 

parishes in 2020. Before winter sets in, we would like 

to meet any new parishioners who feel comfortable 

gathering.  Weather permitting, we will meet after 

9:00 am Mass in the pavilion at St. Francis for a 

socially distanced meet and greet.  Bring your mask 

and jacket (we will be inside only if the weather is too 

cold or wet)�we would love to say hello to you!  You 

must RSVP so we can properly plan and stay within 

Covid guidelines.�

�

It is most important that you wear a mask and keep 

socially distanced.  �

�

Call or email Patty Ross to RSVP: 

pattyross133@gmail.com or 412�973�9090.�

We look forward to meeting new members on 

Sunday November 8 after the 9:00 am Mass at the 

pavilion at St Francis.�

Faith Formation News 

Faith Formation Workshop �

“The Trinity”�

November 15, 11:30 am�12:15 pm�

�

Join us for our next Faith Formation Workshop 

on Sunday, November 15, from 11:30 am�

12:15�pm for a lesson on “The Trinity” on our 

website.  This is a family lesson for our K�6 

program.  We welcome our 7th and 8th graders as 

well as any adults to join us.  This lesson will be 

broadcast on our website:  john23.org�

�

�

Textbook Pickup�

�

If anyone has not received the textbook for their 

child for Faith Formation, please call the Faith 

Formation office at 724�941�9587 to schedule a 

pick up time.�



Thirty�second Sunday in Ordinary Time�

St. Vincent de Paul Donation Bin�

�

The St. Vincent de Paul blue bins located in St 

Benedict’s parking lot are now accepting donations, 

and the stores are open!  Thank you for your 

support!�

Your Help Is Needed�

�

During this time when the Covid�19 virus has 

disrupted our normal way of doing things, of going to 

Mass and picking up the bulletin, we have had to 

make good use of technology.  However, not all of 

our parish family have access to the computer.  If you 

are aware of anyone who is unable to access the 

bulletin online, could you please contact them and 

inform them about what is happening in the parish?  

This would be most helpful in keeping them 

informed and included. You could also help them get 

registered for Mass.  Thank you for your help.�

In Need of Help?  Contact the 

Society of St Vincent de Paul of �

St John XXIII�

�

During this difficult time, many families are 

currently experiencing a hardship or loss of income 

and are struggling to meet their basic needs.  If you 

need assistance with mortgage/rent, food, utilities or 

medications, clothing and furniture vouchers etc., 

please call our helpline at 724�941�9406, ext 142.  

Leave your name, address and phone number and 

one of our Conference members will contact you.  

ALL CONVERSATIONS ARE HELD IN THE 

STRICTEST OF CONFIDENCE.�

�

If you are blessed and able to help at this time, we 

are asking for monetary donations to pay basic living 

expenses and purchase food certificates to assist 

people in need.  Please know that every dollar 

donated will go directly to our friends in need.  

Checks can be made to St Vincent de Paul and mailed 

to St John XXIII, 120 Abington Drive, McMurray, PA  

15317 or dropped in the Poor Box located in the 

narthex of St Benedict the Abbot.  Thank you, your 

donation makes it possible for us to help those in 

need.  �

�

For I was hungry and you gave me food, I was 

thirsty and you gave me drink, a stranger and you 

welcomed me, naked and you clothed me, ill and 

you cared for me, in prison and you visited me.�

�Matthew 25: 35�36���

2021 Mass Requests�

�

The 2021 Mass Book is open for your Mass 

intentions.  At this time we can only take (3) three 

mass intentions per household.  However, additional 

requests will be taken at a later date or for deaths.  In 

addition to Mass intentions, parishioners may 

request one Sanctuary Candle week or one Bread and 

Wine week.  Flowers may be requested as often as a 

person wants. �

Private Prayer�

�

The Narthex at St. Benedict will be open for private 

prayer on weekdays from 9:15 am to 4:30 pm.  �

�

The Vestibule at St. Francis will be open for private 

prayer weekdays from 9:45 am to 2:00 pm.�

Finleyville Food Pantry�

�

The Finleyville Food Pantry is an independent food 

pantry, not associated with the Food Bank, in need of 

your donations to help our neighbors in Finleyville, 

Peters and Jefferson Hills.  The Food Pantry accepts 

all foods, paper/cleaning supplies and monetary 

donations for purchasing desperately needed 

wholesale meats.  The Food Pantry accepts donations 

every Wednesday between 9:00 am�3:00 pm at 

their location on 3595 Washinton Avenue, 

Finleyville, PA.  Checks can be made payable to the 

Finleyville Food Pantry and mailed to Finleyville 

Food Pantry, 415 Main Street, New Eagle, PA  15067 

or you can give online at Venmo at �

https://venmo.com/finleyvillefoodpantry.  �

�

Thank you for supporting our friends and neighbors 

during this time.�



November 8, 2020�

Building Fund Donations�

�

In Memory of Audrey Vickless�

given by�

Joanne Barton�

�

In Memory of Nancy Pochatko �

given by�

Dick & Dolly Wahl�

Anointing of the Sick �

�

If you are seriously ill, having surgery or if you have a 

loved one who is near death, please contact one of 

our priests to receive the Sacrament of Anointing of 

the Sick. �

Online Mass Reservations�

�

Our online reservation system for all weekend 

Masses is through Flocknote.  Each week emails with 

the sign ups will be sent out via Flocknote for the 

weekend Masses.  If you are not on Flocknote, the 

Mass sign ups are also be available on the Mass 

Reservations page on our website:  www.john23.org/

mass�reservations.�

�

After you select the Mass you wish to attend, make 

sure that you change the number from 1 to the total 

number in your family that will be attending or you 

will not have enough seats reserved for everyone. 

You will also be asked to provide a name for each 

person attending with you.�

�

If you know someone who does not have Flocknote 

or does not have access to the Internet, go to our 

website link.  This allows someone from outside our 

Flocknote system to make a reservation.  If you are 

making a reservation for another person, please 

enter their name and their phone number.�

Prayer List�

�

If you know of someone who has the Covid�19 or 

someone who is on the front line such as a health 

care worker, please go to our Prayer List form on our 

website and submit their name.  We will print the list 

as new names are added and place it on the altar as 

we celebrate daily Mass.  The webpage address for 

the Prayer List Form is  www.john23.org/prayer�list.�

Flocknote enables the parish 

administration to contact the 

entire parish in an instant via 

text message and e�mail.  �

�

There are two ways to sign up: �

�

1.� You can join at any time by texting:  join219 to 

84576. �

2.� If you would like to sign up using an email follow 

this link:�

https://stbenedicttheabbot2.flocknote.com/ �

Keep Up with Our Parishes Online�

�

Our current communication hubs for our three 

parishes are:�

�

Our website:  john23.org�

�

Our Facebook page:  St. John XXIII Parish �

�

Flocknote for messages via text message and �

e�mail.  See below to signup for Flocknote.�

�

The latest Parish News Updates, Mass broadcasts, 

Mass Sign Ups, Faith Formation and other content 

will be posted on these sites.�

Hotlines for Victims of Sexual Abuse�

�

PA Childline�1�800�932�0313�

�

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator�

1�888�808�1235  (Hot Line)�

412�456�3093  (Office)�

�

Call 911 immediately �

if a child is in immediate danger�

Rest In Peace�

�

Please remember in your prayers �

�

�� Audrey Vickless�

�� Justin Jackson�

�� Earl Albert Faust�

�� Elba Teresa Kolster�

�� Nicole Natale�

�

May the souls of the faithful departed, through the 

mercy of God, rest in peace.�



Thirty�second Sunday in Ordinary Time�

St. John XXIII Parish�

Staff & Offices�

�

Parish Office Hours�

Mon, Wed, Thurs�8:30 am�4:30 pm at St. Benedict�

Tues, Fri�9:00 am�12:00 pm at St. Francis�

�

Email:� office@john23.org�

Phone:� 724�941�9406�

� 724�348�7145�

Fax: � 724�941�9517�

�

Shari Hill, Parish Secretary�ext. 100�

� Email: office@john23.org �

Mary Parish, Parish Secretary�ext. 101�

� Email: maryp@john23.org�

Maxine Borchick, Business Manager�ext. 114�

� Email: maxineb@john23.org�

Mary Jane Jurofcik, �

� Safe Environment Coordinator�ext. 106�

� Email: maryjanej@john23.org�

Tom Franzak, Director of Music Ministries�ext. 108�

� Email: tomf@john23.org�

Sean Thornton,  �

� Asst. Director of Music Ministries�ext. 129�

� Email: seant@john23.org�

Diane Higgins, Facilities Scheduler�ext. 149�

� Email: scheduler@john23.org�

Carol Dolinar, Bulletin Editor�

� Email: bulletin@john23.org�

�

Formation Office�

� 724�941�9587�

� Email: faithformation@john23.org�

Beth Jesserer, Director of Faith Formation�ext. 113�

� Email: bethj@john23.org�

Carol Cicci, Asst. Director of Faith Formation�ext. 110�

� Email: carolc@john23.org�

�

St. John XXIII Preschool�

Rene Sherwin, Director�724�941�5473�

� Email: stbps05@yahoo.com�

A Convenient Service for All 

Parishioners of St. John XXIII �

�

Online Giving is a web�based application that allows 

you to start, stop and change your contributions at 

any time.  Anyone from our three churches can use 

Online Giving for your contributions.  If you wish to 

sign up for Online Giving go to �

https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/6 �

Online Giving Quick Give�

�

Quick Give is a feature in our on�line giving program. 

“Quick Give” is an easy�to�use, quick means of 

contributing a one�time gift toward the fund of your 

choice without setting up an on�line account!  Your 

gift will be processed immediately, and payment 

information will not be stored by On�Line Giving.  

You can access On�Line Giving by going to �

https://www.osvonlinegiving.com/6  The Quick Give 

link is in the bottom right of the Online Giving sign 

in screen.�

Collections�

Week of November 1�

�

Offertory� $� 25,452�

Parish Share� $� 1,245�

Debt Reduction� $� 3,043�

�

October Online Giving�

Offertory� $� 34,834�

Parish Share� $� 2,865�

Debt Reduction� $� 1,847�

Pope Benedict Building Fund� $� 200�

�

Paid on Debt in October� $� 13,676�

Reminder:  Please Use New�

Envelope Numbers�

�

If you are sending a contribution using your online 

bank account, sending a check, using Online Giving 

or sending correspondence concerning your account, 

please reference your new ID number and use the 

new Parish name�St. John XXIII Parish.  Your new 

account number is on your new church envelopes.�






